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ARLINGTON PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

Arlington School Committee 

School Committee Meeting 

FY 16 Public Hearing on the Proposed Superintendent’s Budget  

Thursday, February 26, 2015 

6:30 PM 

Arlington High School 

School Committee Room, 6th Floor 

869 Massachusetts Avenue 

Arlington, MA 02476 

Present:  Mr. Hayner, Chair, Mr. Thielman, Vice Chair, Mr. Schlichtman, Ms. Starks, and Ms. 
Susse. 

 
Dr. Kathleen Bodie, Superintendent of Schools, Dr. Laura Chesson, Assistant Superintendent, 
Ms. Diane Johnson, Chief Financial Officer, Mr. Robert Spiegel Human Resource Officer, Ms. 

Alison Elmer, Director of Special Education, Ms. Siobhan Foley, AEA Representative, and Ms. 
Karen Fitzgerald, Administrative Assistant. 

 
Absent:  Dr. Kirsi Allison-Ampe, Secretary, and Mr. Pierce 
 

Open Meeting 

Mr. Hayner opened the meeting at 6:30 p.m. for the Public Hearing on the FY 16 meeting.  No 

public participation.   

Adjournment  

Mr. Thielman seconded by Ms. Starks moved to adjourn at 6:30 p.m. 
Voted:  5-0  
 

Respectfully submitted by: 

Karen Fitzgerald 



Administrative Assistant 

Arlington School Committee  


